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January 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Statehouse, Room 545-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator McGinn: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 2 by Joint Committee on Legislative Post Audit 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 2 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 Under current law, the Director of Purchases in the Department of Administration 
requires all bidders on state contracts to disclose all substantial interests held by the bidder in the 
state.  SB 2 would remove this requirement and require all bidders to sign a statement certifying 
that the bidder will not hire state employees who have been involved with the development, bid, 
evaluation, or award of purchase contracts. 
 
 According to the Department of Administration, enactment of SB 2 would have no fiscal 
effect. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Pat Higgins, Administration  
 Marilyn Jacobson, Administration 


